
Project Update 
2017 St. Mary’s Road Stabilization 
Date: 09/29/2017  

Valentine Corp. has started construction this week including prepping the work site, installing temporary 
environmental fencing, and installing a creek diversion.  Next week, the earthwork will begin.  Please be 
aware that there may be traffic delays on St. Mary’s Road from Rohrer Drive to the Town of Moraga 
border during this time.  Your patience throughout this project will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Mike Moran 
Public Works Director 
City of Lafayette 


